
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 488-6725 
DATE:  THURSDAY, JANUARY 25, 2024  
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  
 

Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
 

Feb. 1-29 Healthy Kid’s 5120+ Challenge  
Feb. 8  PTO Meeting, Media Center, 6:00-7:00 p.m.  
Feb. 12-16 Classified Appreciation Week  
Feb. 14  Class Valentine’s Parties  
Feb. 15  Deadline for PTO’s Directory  
Feb. 16  MAC Bus Registration deadline  
Feb. 19  No school for PSD students, Building work day  
Feb. 23  Tiger Trek Walk-a-thon t-shirt design due to the Tavelli Office  
Mar. 11-15 PSD Spring Break   
Mar. 28  Tiger Trek Walk-a-thon  
 

  Denotes a PTO sponsored event/funds                  Denotes a Wellness event 

1.  Healthy Kid’s Club 5210+ Challenge is Coming! – Once again, Tavelli students and families 
have an opportunity to participate in this fun fitness challenge. The challenge encourages students 
to have healthy habits by eating 5 servings of fruits and vegetables, 2 hours or less of screen time, 
1 hour of physical activity, 0 sugary drinks + 9 or more hours of sleep daily. Tracking logs are 
going home with every student today to record your healthy habits for the month of February. 
Students who reach 80 checks on their logs will get a free t-shirt. All logs will be submitted online 
using redcap.link/2024challenge5210.  Let’s get moving Tigers!  

2.  Sponsor the Walk-a-thon! -- The Tiger Trek Walk-a-thon is PTO's biggest fundraiser of the year 
and is happening on March 28th. We are seeking corporate sponsors for this year's event. If you 
are a business owner, please consider sponsoring this event. If you work for or know of a generous 
business, please reach out and ask for a sponsorship for this fun event! It’s a great opportunity to 
advertise and get your name on the 500+ t-shirts that our students and staff will wear on event 
day and throughout the year! Learn more here.   

3.  Design the Walk-a-thon T-shirt -- Students wishing to participate in the t-shirt design contest 
for this year's walk-a-thon should submit their 3-color design to the office by Feb. 23rd. Full 
details are coming home in a flyer this week or you can email TavelliPTO@gmail.com for more info. 

  

4.  Tavelli Directory -- PTO is providing a second opt-in period for our student directory and we 
invite you to participate! If you DID NOT include your contact information in September, please go 
to https://tinyurl.com/TavelliDirectory2324 by Feb. 15 and enter your information to be included 
in the electronic directory.  This PTO-sponsored directory is for personal use only and is not to be 
used for sales or marketing. Tavelli Elementary is not responsible for this directory or information 
included within.  

5.  Make money for Tavelli PTO! -- There are numerous ways you can help PTO earn money through 
the shopping you already do. For instance, buying furniture at American Furniture Warehouse, 
collecting bottle tops from Morning Fresh Dairy and enrolling in King Soopers rewards earn us 
money.  Learn more at https://www.tavellipto.org/donate                                    

6.  MAC Bus Returning this Summer! – Information about this fun, enriching program is going 
home with all K-4 students today. The MAC bus is a great program to enrich your student’s 
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summer with literacy, math and craft activities as well as an opportunity to have some fun with 
technology. A yellow registration form is coming home with students today and there is an 
electronic copy attached to this newsletter.  

7.  Tavelli PTO Website -- Want to know what PTO-sponsored events are coming up? Visit 
www.TavelliPTO.org for info on volunteer opportunities, community nights, the learning garden, 
PTO meetings, fundraisers and more.  

8.  Kindergarten Registration – If you will have a Kindergartener here at Tavelli next year, please go 
to: https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-registration and register your child online. In addition 
to filling out the registration form, we will need a birth certificate, proof of address and immunizations 
to complete the registration. Getting your child registered as soon as possible helps us with staffing 
for next year.  
 
9.  Snow Days on the Tavelli Playground – During snowy days, our focus is that students stay warm, 
safe, and reasonably dry. We have put the following guidelines in place to meet that aim:  

• If students don’t have appropriate snow gear, (boots, snow pants and gloves) they won’t be 
able to play on the field. 

• No throwing snow or snowballs 

• Building snowmen and forts is encouraged 

• Sliding and climbing safely on designated snow piles by the Spark Lab is allowed 

• No sliding on the big hill 
 
10.  Tavelli is on Social Media! – We are excited to share the links to Tavelli’s Facebook and Instagram 
accounts. This is a great way to stay informed about events here at school. Thanks for your continued 
support of our school. 

Facebook -- https://www.facebook.com/people/Tavelli-Elementary/61553016793749/ 

Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/tavellielementary/ 

 

 

 

 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 
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